ALBANYCALIFORNIA



October 16, 2017

MAYOR'S STATEMENT

SUBJECT: NORTH BAY FIRES

On behalf of the City of Albany I want to express our sympathy to the people of the North Bay who are suffering so much as a result of the fires. We are proud of our police and fire departments who have been deployed to assist in whatever way they can including on the fire lines and we hope for their safe and quick return.

We will adjourn tonight's meeting in memory of those who have lost their lives in this tragic event.

Peggy McQuaid Mayor